
BOROUGH OF FOLSOM

COUNCIL MEETING
WORKSHOP MINUTES

May 9, 2011
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: 6:30 PM
SALUTE TO THE FLAG:

OPENING STATEMENT:  Adequate notice of this meeting has been given in accordance with the open public meeting act, pursuant to Public Law 1975, Chapter 231.  Said meeting has been advertised in the Hammonton News and has been posted on the Borough Hall bulletin board showing the time and place of said meeting.

ROLL CALL:  Councilpersons Eckhardt, Gazzara, Esposito, Kemmerer and Olive.

Also present:  Attorney Mike Fitzgerald, Engineer Vince Polistina, and Public Works Supervisor John LaPollo.

THIS MEETING IS FOR DISCUSSION ONLY. NO VOTES WILL BE TAKEN

Mayor Ballistreri discussed the letter received from Patrick Newton, the Borough’s Construction Official with respect to possibly changing the procedures for CCO’s.  Mr. Fitzgerald stated he would look into the process and if the changes were warranted he would draft an Ordinance for introduction at June’s meeting.

Councilman Schenker joined the meeting at 6:55 PM.

Mayor Ballistreri discussed auctioning off Borough owned property.  Non-conforming lots may be offered for sale to adjoining property owners but conforming lots must be auctioned off.  Councilman Olive stated he felt the lots that are conforming should be held onto but to sell off the non-conforming lots.
There was a general discussion with respect to the Fire Company.

Mr. Polistina discussed the Community Development Block Grant.  Discussion ensued with respect to ways to utilize the funds. Mr. Polistina will do some research and report at June’s meeting.
Meeting adjourned with ayes all

Respectfully submitted,

Sherri Thompson

Administrative Assistant


